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Mr. Colin Craig

Dear Mr. Craig:

This is in reply to your request, under the Access to Information Act, which was received
in this institution on December 21, 2017, for the following:

"Please provide documentation on any reviews related to upstream or
downstream impacts to greenhouse gas emissions from foreign oil that is
imported to Canada. The time frame for this request is January 1, 2015 to
December 21, 2017."

Please be advised that after a thorough search through our files, no records related to
your request exist.

Please be advised that you are entitled to complain to the Information Commissioner
concerning the processing of your request within 60 days of the receipt of this notice. In
the event you decide to avail yourself of this right, your notice of complaint should be
addressed to the Office of the Information Commissioner of Canada, 30 Victoria Street,
Gatineau, QC, K1A 1H3..

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Guylaine Poirier at
343-203-6869 or by email at Guylaine.Poirier@international.gc.ca.

Yours sincerely,

A7\ Patrick Picard
Director
| Access to Information and Privacy Protection

Canada



